Engineering Statement for WAPI (AM)

License BZ-19920911AB

l, Frank L. Giardina am currently employed as Chief Engineer of radio station WAPI (AM) Birmingham,
Alabama, do hereby certify that WAPI (AM) is now operating with negligible changes to the licensed
parameters.

Repairs were made to the main transmitter, and it was placed back in service on 7/30/22.

Frank L. Giardina, CPBE, SBE Fellow
Director of Engineering
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